
School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes 
Date: June 4, 2025 
Location: Virtual Meeting 
Called to Order: 6:05 PM 

 

Attendance 

• Jillian Sabadash 

• Dawn Myra 

• Tanya Conrad 

• Mary Middleton 

 

1. End of Year Activities 

• Discussed upcoming events including Field Day, Bayside trip, and the elementary end-of-
year field trip to the Oval. 

• A suggestion was made to organize a walk-a-thon for junior high; however, it was noted that 
the school year is late for planning this event. 

 

2. School Logo and Branding 

• Official logo launch took place in the gym with music; all students received stickers 
featuring the new logo. 

• Jerseys have been produced: 30 red and 30 black; plans to order more for next school year. 

• Old logo wall art has been removed and new artwork is being created to replace it. 

• A behavior matrix outlining expectations and examples of being in service to others has 
been created and will be printed and displayed throughout the school to support culture 
building. 

• A budget of $3,500 was approved for rebranding and printing costs. 

 

3. Facilities and Space 

• Proposal to create a lunch space in the Tech Ed room next year to better utilize the currently 
unused space since there is no allocation for Tech Ed classes. 

• Additional funds may be allocated toward sports equipment and jerseys. 

 



4. Staffing Updates 

• Staff moving on: 

o Jada Moshett-Crawford (Resource) 

o Sara Tillett (Grade 7-8 English) 

o Jacquie Laba (School Counseling) 

• Term teachers who have completed terms: Shane Mould, Julia Flack, Heidi Patullo (retiring) 

• New staffing for next year includes: 

o One new Grade 5 teacher 

o Full-time School Counsellor 

o Additional Phys Ed percentage 

• There is hope to rehire some term teachers. 

 

5. Enrollment and Assessments 

• Projected enrollment is approximately 350 students by September. 

• RWM8 assessments were completed successfully with students showing serious effort. 

 

6. Upcoming Events 

• Grade 8 closing ceremony and final dance scheduled for June 19. 

• Orientation sessions have been held for incoming Grade 5 students from Central Spryfield 
and John W. MacLeod. 

 


